
The Downtown Water
Improvement Project Update:  

Starting August 19, 2024, work
will be conducted in the alley
between Williams and Reid
Avenue from Second Street to
Third Street.

We will keep you updated weekly
on progress so you can make the
necessary accommodations with
your vendor deliveries. 

call City Hall 850-229-8261
For additional questions:
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Important Information for Business Owners

  Throughout the length of this project:

The alleys will only be open from 5:00 P.M. - 7:00 A.M.

All deliveries should utilize the side roads during working hours, or
scheduled in the alley between the hours of 5:00 P.M. and 7:00 A.M.

BCC has been notified to collect trash before 7:00 A.M.

We will schedule any road closures 72 hours in advance.

Your water should not be interrupted during this time. We will
schedule outages in order to tie in the main lines. 

call City Hall 850-229-8261
For additional questions:


